
 

 

A Review Event 
In the review meeting Steph outlined 

YPWD-MK achievements in the past 

year: 

• Letters from GP to everyone with a 

diagnosis 

• Walking group 

• Summer Social at Caldecotte Arms 

• Archery Session 

• Bowling Session 

• Winter Warmer at Willen Pavillion 

• Crafts and Cake 

• Singing and Scones 

• 16 families now belong to the 

network! 

See comments overleaf … 

miltonkeynes.sms@nhs.net 

Invitation: 
Please  RSVP27 April 

Sat 12th May 12.00  

Tour of the 

National Computer 

Museum, Bletchley. 

(Eat beforehand.)  £5 

entry fee. We must 

know numbers in 

advance please J 
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miltonkeynes.sms@nhs.net  

June 2nd pm Social 



 

   

Karen Furse agreed with Mohammed.  “The figures indicate over the past 

year Sheila and Steph have more than doubled the number of people in the 

YPWD-MK network!  The number of families to be invited to our next 

event represents over 25% of the possible client group in Milton Keynes.  

This is an outstanding achievement few other groups could claim.   I know 

both the Academic Health and Science Network (who gave some funding 

and asked us to begin) and the team at YPWD Berkshire (who shared their 

development experiences) are thrilled by this update and extremely proud.”   
 

Karen went on to say; “YPWD-MK is a network.  It is about knowing 

people to contact, not attending every event.  We must ensure YPWD-MK 

continues to provide people affected by Young Onset Dementia with 

opportunities to meet others, use skills, and share fun, hope and support.”  

Comments 
Alan Piggott said: “We have been 

very grateful for the events we 

attended.” 

Mohammed Faisal Rajab-Ally 

said: “I am immensely proud of 

you, for all you have achieved.” 

Email: miltonkeynes.sms@nhs.net  

Phone: 01908 801020 Sheila/Karen 

Write: YPWD-MK, c/o Specialist Memory Service,  
Stantonbury Health Centre, Purbeck, Milton Keynes. MK14 6BL 

- RSVP! - 


